
 

 
 

COVID-19 UPDATE NO. 7 
Saturday, 31 October 2020 

 

Dear Members, 

Please be informed that we have received confirmation of another case of 

COVID-19.  

Member (C3) tested positive on 30 October 2020, as he had close contact 

with Member (C1), and this prompted Member (C3) to have a test done 

on 27 October 2020. The result of that test was negative and then they 

self-quarantined at home. Then on 30 October 2020, Member (C3) was 

not feeling well, and another test was done which then tested positive.  

The Club has contacted the Ministry of Health and they have been 

informed accordingly of this 3rd case close contact tracing will now follow 

with all people who have been in close contact with Member (C3).  

We would like to ensure all Members, that we are taking all precautionary 

measures when dealing with members’ details especially those who have 

been tested COVID-19 positive.  

We will keep Members updated as we receive more information. 
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